
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

From: Bruce Baker [bbaker@rice-ecs.com] 
Monday, March 05, 2012 9:53 AM 
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
mwilliams@qracq.com; mburt@qracq.com; gnewton@pvtnetworks.net; Hack Conder 
Quantum Conoco 7 St. # 12 AD 

Mr. Bratcher, 

On March 1, 2012 we discussed excavating the Quantum Conoco 7 St. # 12 accidental discharge to 5 ft. below 
ground surface around the source leak encompassing soil bore 3 and 5. Installing a 20ml reinforced liner at 5 ft. below 
ground surface and backfilling with clean soil to support vegetation. Excavating remaining area in pasture down to 3 ft. 
below ground surface and backfilled with clean soil to support vegetation. The area on the road will be excavated down 
to 4 ft. below ground surface and backfilled with clean imported caliche. All excavated material will be hauled to an OCD 
approved facility. On March 5, 2012 RECS will begin excavating the above mentioned site per as discussed on March 1, 
2012. RECS appreciates the opportunity to work with you on this project. Please call Hack Conder at (575) 393-9174 or 
me if you have any questions or wish to discuss the site. 

Bruce Baker 
Rice Environmental Consulting and Safety 
Head Foreman 
Phone: (575)393-4411 
Cell: (575)631-5157 
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